
 

Community Connection 

As we enter a new year, the Office of Residential Student 
Services hopes everyone had a wonderful winter break!  The 
start of the Spring 2022 semester is here, and we are 
looking forward to sharing another semester with you all! 

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you important information to the 
community the Office of Residential Student 
Services. You may also find out more about residential 
living our website at http://www.kean.edu/rss.  

What else to expect: New Year’s tips, ways to stay healthy in 
the midst of COVID-19, guest policy updates, and much 
more! Be sure to check out our January welcome back 
programming calendar. We have countless events for you to 
take advantage of!  
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RSS Office: 908-737-6800 

reslife@kean.edu 

Campus Police:  

908-737-4800 

Follow Us on Social Media 

@KEANRSS 
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